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CLOVIS CITY COMMISSION SEEKING CANDIDATES TO SERVE IN THE
DISTRICT 1 COMMISSIONER POSITION VACATED BY LEO LOVETT

CLOVIS, NM - On September 8, 2021, District 1 Commissioner Leo Lovett resigned from the
Clovis City Commission. At the Commission meeting held on Thursday, September 9, 2021, the
Commission voted to move forward with the formal application process to fill the position until
the next regular municipal election in March 2022. The City of Clovis will be taking applications
until October 1, 2021, from District 1 residents. For a map of the commission districts, please
visit http://maps.cityofclovis.org/commissiondistricts.html.

You will also find a letter from Mayor Morris and the application questionnaire at
http://www.cityofclovis.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/4089_001.pdf. The position will be
filled at the Commission meeting held on October 2, 2021.

For questions regarding the District 1 Commissioner formal appointment process, please contact
the City Manager’s Office at (575) 769-7828 or email administration@cityofclovis.org.
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